2018 -- SUPPORT LETTER – AP 13 – PRESCRIPTION DRUG LABELING 
This legislation would require that the PRESCRIBER WRITE THE PURPOSE OF THE MEDICATION ON THE MEDICATION ORDER SO THAT IT WILL BE INCLUDED ON THE MEDICATION LABEL AT THE TIME OF FILLING unless the prescriber or patient request it not be included.  
Some medications can be prescribed for more than one purpose.  ONLY THE PURPOSE FOR WHICH THE MEDICATION IS INDICATED WILL BE INCLUDED ON THE LABEL.
Thousands of lives will be saved each year per statistics.  There is no cost to the state.  Backed by CA Senior Legislature in past years as its #1 proposal.  Supported 100% by the
California Board of Pharmacy -- the CA Ombudsman Program – CA State Retirees
· Many seniors, as well as others, use many medications that look alike.

· Statistics show that without the purpose printed on the label, medications can be taken at home in error.
· In hospitals, nursing homes, day-care centers, rehab facilities, etc, medications are mistakenly given in error because the purpose is not included on the label.
· 2011 US Pharmacopoeial Convention proposed a patient-center label which includes the purpose on the label.

· Provides a check and balance between prescriber and pharmacist as to accuracy.

· Saves time of prescriber and pharmacist by reducing number of phone calls asking for the purpose because patient, care giver, family member, etc. doesn’t remember.
· Note:  The Veterans Administration currently requires this procedure.

· Every over-the-counter medication includes the purpose on the label!
· EVERY PRESCRIBED MEDICATION MUST HAVE THAT SAME SAFTELY LABELING!
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